WELCOME TO 3RD GRADE!

Dear Third Grade Parents,

Welcome to a new school year! My name is Mrs. Parra and I will be your child's 3rd grade teacher. We are going to have an incredible school year full of fun learning experiences, and new adventures. I can't wait for all the memories we will build this year.

The first day of school is Monday, August 1st. Free breakfast will be available in the cafeteria from 8:00 - 8:20 a.m. At 8:20 students will be released and sent to the playground. If students choose not to eat breakfast in the cafeteria, the front and back gate will be open at 8:20. School will start at 8:30 a.m. Our classroom is C6.

Students will need the following items for this school year:

- Backpack that will fit in a cubby (12"w x 7" h x 5" deep). Please do not buy a backpack with wheels.
- One plastic folder with pockets and prongs/brads for homework (any color).
- Refillable water bottle (labelled with students name)
- Chromebook (fully charged) and charger cord.

I will be providing each student with crayons, erasers, highlighters, markers, paper, pencils, and a pencil box.

I will be using the "ClassDojo" app as one way to communicate with parents. This app can be used on your smartphone or computer. I will send more information on how to join ClassDojo in the First-Day Packet.

I look forward to working with you and your child this year. This year is going to be awesome!

Sincerely, Mrs. Parra <u>aparra@lodiusd.net</u>

